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January 12, 2021 
 
Mr. Vivek Galav 
Director, Public Utilities 
City of Hollywood 
P.O. Box 229045  
Hollywood, FL 33022-9045 
 
Re: Government Adoptable Contract (“Piggyback Contract”) 

Project Title: Financial Rate & Management Consultant Services 
Project No.: Work Order Basis 

 
Dear Mr. Galav: 
 
Stantec Consulting Services Inc (Stantec) is pleased to submit the attached Professional Consultant 
Services Agreement for Financial Rate & Management Consultant Services that Stantec has with the 
City of Palm Bay. The attached agreement has been provided for your review and acceptance under 
the City of Hollywood’s (City) governmental adoptable contracts or piggyback purchases clause in its 
code of ordinances. Should the City decide to move forward with piggybacking this contract, Stantec 
will honor the same unit prices for all labor and materials as outlined in the attached agreement.   
 
Stantec is exceptionally qualified to provide financial, rate, and management consulting services. Our 
breadth of local and national experience, interactive modeling process, and communication skills are 
a unique combination. Our team will provide the City with: 

 Nationally recognized stature in financial and ratemaking management consulting services 
 Deep local and state experience with rate and financial management practices 
 Powerful, easy-to-understand, and customized modeling tools 
 Excellence in stakeholder engagement 
 Commitment and availability of resources to complete projects on time and on budget  

    
We look forward to being of service to the City, and please do not hesitate to contact me at (813) 204-
3331 or via email at Andrew.burnham@stantec.com with any questions. 
  
Very truly yours, 
 

 
Andrew Burnham 
Vice President, Financial Services 
Stantec Consulting Services Inc.  
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